

September 16, 2010

Mr. Jim Bond Collegiate Infrastructure Solutions Inc., Principle 109-3855 Henning Drive Burnaby, BC

Dear Mr. Bond,

On behalf of the British Columbia Chiropractic Association (BCCA) we are writing to fully endorse your RFEOI submission of Collegiate Infrastructure Solutions Inc. in your bid to design, construct, finance and operate this project at Simon Fraser University.

We look forward to working with Collegiate Infrastructure Solutions Inc. and are fully confident in the participants. Further to our discussions and documentation the BCCA is pleased to participate in the 100,000 square feet, 30 year proposal.

Once completed this project will be the home of Canada's only western School of Chiropractic education and research. As a result, we are looking forward to working with Collegiate Infrastructure Solutions Inc. and Simon Fraser University in the coming years to ensure a mutually beneficial facility that will substantially support students and public alike.

For these reasons, the BCCA fully supports Collegiate Infrastructure Solutions Inc. and we look forward to assisting you in the progress of this project.

Sincerely,

Dr. Don Nixdorf.

an Ninderll

Executive Director, BC Chiropractic Association